
 
 

      B A Y E R O   U N I V E R S I T Y, K A N O  
INFORMATION, PUBLICATION & DOCUMENTATION DIVISION 

( D i r e c t o r a t e  o f  P u b l i c  A f f a i r s  V C ’ s  O f f i c e )  
 

 

Our Ref: BUK/PDD/17                          6th June, 2016 
 

 

GENERAL CIRCULAR 
 

To:   Members of the University Community 
 

 
 

This is to inform members of the University community 

that from today, Monday 6th June, 2016, equivalent to 1st 

Ramadan 1437AH,  till the end of Ramadan, offices will be 

closing at 3:00pm, Mondays to Thursdays and as usual at 

1:00pm on Fridays. 
 

No refreshment will be served at official meetings during 

the period. As usual, smoking is banned in public places 

except in designated areas. 
 

The Vice-Chancellor wishes all members of the 

University community successful Ramadan and Allah’s 

blessing. 
 

signed 

Mustafa Ibrahim 
Secretary, Information, Publication & Documentation Division 

For: Registrar 

 
VICE-CHANCELLOR: Prof. Muhammad Yahuza Bello, B.Sc., M.Sc. (BUK); Ph.D. (Arkansas) 

REGISTRAR: Fatima Binta Mohammed, B.A. (Ed), MPPA (BUK), MNI   

 

PMB 3011, Kano, Nigeria 

Telephone: 08160107570 

Telex: 77189 UNIBAYERO NG 

e-mail: vcbuk@yahoo.com 

mail: registrar@buk.edu.ng    

Telegrams: UNIBAYERO 
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